
 
 

Issue Number 27               A Rotary District 9500 weekly publication                 14 January 2017 
 
Preamble 
Please find attached “The ROTIAC” & its attachments for this week. The following information has been 
sent to all Rotarians. 
This publication and past district dispatches are available on the District 9500 website  
at  www.rotary9500.org  
All items for The ROTIAC to be sent to the District Secretary by 4.00 pm Thursdays either by email 
secretary16-17@rotary9500.org (preferred) or post Rotary D9500 PO Box 6669, Adelaide Halifax St PO 
SA 5000 (AND allow time for delivery) 
 
Change of meeting times  
Rotary Club of Golden Grove advises change in meeting times. 
Rotary Club of Golden Grove meets the Second and Fourth Tuesdays of the month at Sferas On The Park              
(1877 Restaurant) at the new start time of 6.15pm for 6.30pm. 

 
 
 Can your club apply for a 9500 District Awards – see page 67 to 69 in the District Directory. 
1; Club Performance Award                                   2; Rotary Foundation Award. 
3; ARH Perpetual District Award.                           4; Public Relations Award.  
5; Conservation Award.                                        6; Youth Activities Award. 
7; Club History Award.                                         8; World Community Service (International) Award. 
9; Community Service Award.                             10; Vocational Service Programme Award. 
11; Interact/Rotaract Club Performance Award.    12; Club Attendance Award. 

Closes Sunday 22 January 2017 
 
Are your Club Members  missing out on emails? 
We have noticed that a number of Rotarians have ‘old or incorrect email address’ which bounce back 
and we are striving to improve email communications to all Rotarians. 
 
To help us, you can ‘log in’ through the District Website (www.rotary9500.org), or if you do not know 
your District Login and Password please ask your Club President or Secretary to check your email 
address on your behalf. Perhaps it is time to update all your contact details. 
 
You are most welcome, in fact I encourage you to update your details yourself – however if you are 
not sure of your login and password, please contact our ‘friendly’ webmaster (Graham Fussen).  
webmaster@rotary9500.org 
DG John Pohl 
 
Diary Dates – Vocational Service, Month – January 2017 
 

Sunday 22 January 2017 – Closing day for District awards 
 

Friday 17 February 2017 – Closing date for nominations for District Governor 2019/20 
Saturday 20 May 2017 – Membership Roundtable Summit  – St Michael’s College 

 

http://www.rotary9500.org/50056/Page/ShowSitePage?ClassCode=SitePage&Slug=2016-2017-the-rotiac-archive


 
 

District Conference 2017 
 
In the latest Newsletter edition, we have profiled two extraordinary speakers, Arman Abrahimzadeh 
family story in dealing with Domestic Violence and is a White Ribbon Australia Ambassador.  
Founder of “Possible Dreams International”, Dr Maithri Goonetilleke is an Australian based medical 
doctor, NGO worker, singer and writer. He is very respected clinical doctor and will take the audience 
on an interesting journey of his time in Kenya, Swaziland and Australia. 
 
We are also adding new tours and interesting places to see, so we can assure you will have a great 
time in Geelong. 

Register Now 
 
Make your New Year resolution to reserve your place at the District Conference in Geelong? Here is 
where you can do it – a Conference Registration would make a nice Christmas present too! 
 

Click here for the Registrations page on the Conference Website. 
 
WWW.d9500conference.org.au 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Wanted – Expression of Interest 

 
Someone to fill an exciting role assisting the incoming DG in the preparation of regular inserts into the 

District ROTIAC (DG’s newsletter) in 2017-18. 
The role would best suit a reliable and energetic person with some computer skills (not necessarily in 

publishing) with good time management to meet deadlines. 
Enquiries by email to DGE Peter Schaefer via jenpe@bigpond.com or 0407 977 345. 

Closing date – 21February 2017 
 
 
 

“Up ther Cazaly” – Mike Brady at the Conference 
 

 
 

Click Here to Read the story on the District 9500 web site 
 

http://rotary9500.org/Stories/%E2%80%9Cup-there-cazaly%E2%80%9D-now-showing-at-the-rotary-geelong-conference-march-2017
http://e.mybookingmanager.com/Geelong2017
http://d9500geelong.org.au/
http://d9500geelong.org.au/


 
 

END POLIO FUNDRAISER 

 
 
 
 

http://e.mybookingmanager.com/E12194228166325
http://www.rotary9500.org/sitepage/movie-fundraiser-for-end-polio-now/


 
 

 
Updating your Club’s Executives on the District Database. 
 
The District Database is now ready to record your Club Executives for 2017-2018 Rotary year. 
 
To do this, you can ‘log in’ through the District Website (www.rotary9500.org) and then select Club 
Executives, and by selecting the 2017–2018 tab you will be able to enter the names for your Club 
Executives and Officers. 
 
This information for the main roles is automatically uploaded to the Rotary International Database. 
Secretary Jeff has also sent out a form for the collection of additional information for the 2017-2018 
District Directory, so I ask if you can follow this through as soon as possible. 
 
You are most welcome, in fact I encourage you to update all Club details – however if you are not 
sure of your login and password or editing the Club Roles, please contact our ‘friendly’ webmaster.  
webmaster@rotary9500.org 
 
DG John Pohl 
 
                                
Comment of the week;                      
 
A police officer called the station on his radio. 
“I have an interesting case here. An old lady shot her husband for stepping on the floor she just 
mopped”. 
“Have you arrested the woman?”. 
“Not yet. The floor still wet.” 
 
 
 
Reminder that this publication requires information from you – please send me your information about your club 
activities. 
 
District Secretary 9500  
Jeff Cluse    
 Mob: 0417 573 696           Email: secretary16-17@rotary9500.org 

http://www.rotary9500.org/

